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 Being from a small town and lived in other smaller towns and experiencing other 

small towns in other states, owning a UTV business, I feel this would be a great 

option for people in the community of all ages, it has done very well in other states 

and I feel Oregon is a HUGE UTV enthusiast state of all walks of life that use these.   


